
11th October 2023

Harvest

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Next week the children will be finding out about the concept of harvest. The Mini Vinnie
group have set themselves a challenge to collect tinned and packaged food. They have found
out about the work of a local food bank, which operates from the Hub on the Stanney
Grange Estate and they want to try and help as many families as possible. If you are able
to help, please send any donations into school. Our Mini Vinnie’s will then collect the food
and help to deliver the items to the Hub.

The following link gives suggestions of items that would be helpful.
https://www.givefood.org.uk/needs/at/west-cheshire/stanney-grange-community-centre/

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your continued support

Miss Worthington and the Mini Vinnie’s
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